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Overview 

• Facebook is the social medium of choice 

• NYLI’s Goals with Facebook 

• Survey and results 

• Tips for Facebook Engagement 
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NYLI’s Goals with Facebook 

• Our goal is to build an online community of 
users interested in law, libraries, and 
technology  

• Offer value; inform about technology, our 
collection, and other news of interest 

• Increase name recognition 

• Not simply bombard with marketing 



Observations from Survey 

• In October 2013, I posted on both the LLAGNY 
and Law-Lib listservs asking for advice to 
increase its visibility and usability.   

• The most common response was that many 
courts and firms still block access to Facebook. 

• Firms and courts are concerned FB is a 
distraction.  

• This is true even of firms that have FB pages 
themselves for marketing purposes.    



Access to Facebook 

• In 2009, a survey indicated that more than 
half of all companies blocked access to FB and 
other social media.  

• While this is changing, a survey from 
September 2013 suggests that 20% of 
Americans still cannot access FB at work. 



 



Observations from Survey 

• Often it is best to have one person be the 
contact for Facebook and other social media.  

• Have someone take photos at events and tag 
them.   

• Post regularly but not so much that people 
hide you from their newsfeeds 

• Add “Like Us on Facebook” to website, email, 
and other correspondence 



Tips for Facebook Engagement 

• Photos and videos are always better than text 

 





Tips for Facebook Engagement 

• If you share an article posted by someone 
else, add commentary, especially something 
that will drive others to read it 

• Facebook now uses searchable hashtags 

• Ask questions 

• Like and comment on other people’s and 
organizations’ posts 

 



www.facebook.com/NewYorkLawInstitute 


